ife @ SJC‘

"Education is simply the soul of a society as it passes
from one generation to another.”

-G.K. Chesterton

Join Us for Our Upcoming Events...

Happy Eastertide to all!

We hope you had a wonderful Easter filled
with love, peace and happiness. May God
bless you during this season between
Easter and Pentecost.

Friars' Ball

With the encouragement and blessing of
Archbishop Richard Smith, the SJC Ignite
Gala has been officially merged with the
Friars’ Ball. SJC will join together with the
Friars for this year's Friars' Ball on Friday,
May 3, 2019.

Read more here.

SJC Golf Tournament

Come one, come four (fore!) and join us for
an afternoon of good company and good
golf at the SJC Golf Tournament, taking
place on Tuesday May 28, 2019 at
Blackhawk Golf Club.

For details, read more here.



https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/events-workshops/friars-ball
http://www.playblackhawk.com/
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/events-workshops/golf

The Archbishop Goes to College

For a candid conversation between
Archbishop Richard Smith and Theresa
Robinson, one of SJC's Campus Ministers,
about some of the challenges faced by

students on a university campus, check out

this video from our friends at Grandin
Media.

SJC Instructor Pursuing PhD

We are very pleased to announce that
Mark Guevarra, a sessional instructor at
SJC, has been accepted into the doctoral
program at Graduate Theological Union in
Berkeley, California. Mark will be studying
in GTU's Department of Theology and
Ethics and building on his Masters degree
from the University of St. Michael’s College
(Toronto). Read more here.

Fr. Don McLeod Leaving SJC

Fr. Don McLeod, CSB, ThD, has regretfully
submitted his resignation from SJC as
Dean of Advancement and Associate
Professor, for personal reasons. Fr. Don
first came to St. Joseph’s College in 1979
to assist with the College chaplaincy and
teaching. After leaving to pursue doctoral
studies, he re-joined SJC in 2006 as an
Associate Professor. We wish Fr. Don
continued success and heartfelt best
wishes for his future endeavours.

Read more here.

G A catholic Archbishop Goes to Gollege

Get Involved!

Christianity in its Contexts
"Christianity in its Contexts" is an
interdisciplinary undergraduate conference
taking place on Sat. May 11, 2019 at SJC.

Undergraduates from a variety of
disciplines are invited to present their
research on Christianity in any

of its contexts: history, theology, sociology,
literature, economics, cultural studies, the
fine arts, education, and the health
sciences, among others.

Whether you want to present a paper or
just attend, read more here. Proposals are



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OEF3yRCT1X0
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/newsandevents/2019/march/guevarra-grad-school
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/newsandevents/2019/march/mcleod-resignation
https://christianityinitscontexts.wordpress.com

due by 12 April 2019.

CHRISTIANITY
INITS CONTEXTS

Saturday
11 May
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Worship at SJC

"Love God, serve God; everything is in that.”

- St. Clare of Assisi
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https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/worshipping-community
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs
https://www.facebook.com/SJCUofA
https://twitter.com/SJCUofA
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